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MUCHEA LIVESTOCK CENTRE (MLC)

CHRISTMAS SHUTDOWN

Dear staff, customers and users of the Muchea Livestock Centre (MLC).

Please note that a Christmas shutdown is planned to take place at MLC
during the period from Thursday 23 December 2022 to Midnight Friday 7
January 2023.

This means that:
e The final livestock auction sales will be held on:

o Monday 19 December 2022 - Cattle
o Tuesday 20 December 2022 - Sheep

e Alllivestock must depart the MLC premises by mid-night on Wednesday
December 21, 2022.

e WAMIA will not accept any receivables until 12.01am on Saturday 7
January 2023.

¢ The next scheduled livestock sale will commence on Monday 9 January
2023.

The MLC main gates will be closed during this period and only the truck wash
facilities will be operational to MLC access card holders. If you have any
issues or concerns during this period, the MLC Caretaker will be contactable
during this fime.

WAMIA's Administrative Office will be closed from 4.00pm on Friday 23
December 2022 and will re-open for business on Monday 9 January 2023.

Our Saleyard Administrational Office will resume operations on Sunday 8
January 2023.

Regards

Steve Wainewright
CEO WAMIA



